
 

 

      November 06, 2023 

 

The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in work session on the above date 

at 4:00 p.m. in City Hall in the City Council chamber.  Present were the following board 

members: Chairman – Mark Groenendyk, Vice Chairman – Steve Wanders and 

Supervisor Chuck Webb. Also present were Wade Greiman and Jordan Stoermer, project 

management lead for the MODES project, City Manager, Amal Eltahir; City Council 

members Mayor Dave Krutzfeldt, Ronda Almond, Steve Burnett, Joe Caligiuri, Bob 

Drost, Janet Hermsen, City Clerk, Amy Miller; City Management Analyst, Alexandria 

Valster; Development Services Director, Shawn Christ; County Engineer, Andrew 

McGuire and Assistant County Engineer Carter Brehm; County Sanitarian, Eric Dursky; 

Chamber members, Deann DeGroot, Beth Bostrom, Amy DeBruin; Mahaska Health, 

Paula Falconer; Beth Danowsky, Sean Murphy, Margaret Spiegel, Channing Rucks, 

Oskaloosa Herald and Teri Rogers, County Auditor. 

 

This work session was for informational purposes only. Wade Greiman, project 

management lead from Snyder and Associates presented preliminary alternate alignments 

for the MODES project to the Board of Supervisors, City Council members and the 

Oskaloosa Chamber of Commerce as far as potential alignment, traffic and safety 

impacts. 

 

No decisions were made.   

 

Attest: ______________________________  _____________________________ 

 Teri Rogers     Mark Groenendyk 
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